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Fresh Citrus spp. from the Arab Republic of Egypt import health standard suspension 

As of 26 February 2018, the import health standard (IHS): Fresh Citrus spp. from the Arab Republic of 

Egypt has been suspended. This means that fresh Citrus spp. from the Arab Republic of Egypt is not 

eligible for import into New Zealand under any IHS. 

Questions related to this IHS suspension should be directed to: 

 

Plant Imports Team 
Ministry for Primary Industries 
PO Box 2526 
Wellington 6140 
New Zealand 
plantimports@mpi.govt.nz 
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